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BBC&M Engineering, Inc. License No. 34-18894-01
ATTN: Mr. Trevor Craig Docket No. 030-17325 i

'

Vice President EA No. 93-024
6190 Enterprise Court
Dublin, OH 43017

Dear Mr. Craig:

This refers to the Enforcement Conference conducted by telephone on
February 17, 1993, with you, Roy J. Caniano, and other members of our
respective staffs. The Enforcement Conference was held to discuss apparent
violations identified during our special safety . inspection of. activities
authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License No. 34-18894-01. The inspection
was conducted on October 21, 1992, with subsequent telephone interviews
conducted on October 26, 1992, December 18, 1992, and February 9-10, 1993. We
have enclosed a report suraarizing the results of the conference.

You will be notified by separate correspondence of our decision regarding the
proposed Enforcement Action based on the information presented and discussed
at the Enforcement Conference. No. response is required until you are notified
of the proposed Enforcement Action.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
.his letter and the enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

I

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning these matters.
.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL. SiCIO EY D ' '

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Radiation Safety '

and Safeguards

Enclosure: Enforcement Conference
Report No. 030-17325/92001(DRSS)

cc w/ enclosure:
,DCD/DCB."(RIDS)-

bec w/ enclosure:
J. Lieberman, OE
J. Goldberg, OGC
R. Ber ro, NMSS
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